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Pro Bono Training with Casa Cornelia Law Center to Help Afghan
Refugees Seek Asylum

Hybrid
06.29.2022
 

Wednesday, June 29, 2022
12:00 p.m. - 1:30 p.m. PDT

In-Person
Sheppard Mullin
12275 El Camino Real
Suite 100
San Diego, CA 92130
Directions

Virtual
Click here to register.
*Webinar details will be sent upon registration.* 

Afghan nationals who were evacuated by the U.S. military in August 2021 as Kabul fell must seek asylum in the
U.S. in order to remain in the country. The deadline to file an asylum application is one year after entry, so many
applications need to be filed this summer. Sheppard Mullin attorneys are representing Afghan nationals as pro
bono clients through Casa Cornelia Law Center. After you participate in this training, you can partner with a
Sheppard Mullin team or form your own team within your in-house legal department to represent an Afghan
asylum-seeker, with support from the Casa Cornelia Law Center staff.

This is event will be hosted in-person and streamed live on Zoom. Please use the registration link to sign up for in-
person or virtual streaming.

Presented by 

■ Arwa Zakir, Managing Attorney, Casa Cornelia Law Center

■ Elizabeth Balfour, Partner, Sheppard Mullin

■ Ericka Schulz, Partner, Sheppard Mullin

Continuing Education Credit

California 



www.sheppardmullin.com

This activity has been approved for Minimum 1.5 Continuing Legal Education credit by the State Bar of
California. Sheppard Mullin Richter & Hampton LLP certifies that this activity conforms to the standards for
approved education activities prescribed by the rules and regulations of the State Bar of California governing
minimum continuing legal education.

*You must attend the full webinar to receive credit.

This program was prepared by Sheppard Mullin in partnership with the Association of Corporate Counsel, San
Diego Chapter (ACC).
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